Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 9:00 AM

To: Gonzales, Clair; Tucker, Shelly

Cc: Tavarez, Ike; Rebecca Haskell; Dakota Neel; Robert McNeill; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: RE: COG - Folk Federal Tank Battery - 2RP-3964 - Deferment Report

RE: COG * Folk Federal Tank Battery * 2RP-3964 * DOR: 10/14/16
Greetings,

After a review of the proposal to defer the above referenced release, based on analytical data and potential
relatively shallow depth to ground water, OCD requests a boring be installed, as close to the impacted area as
possible, to determine actual depth to ground water at this site. Water quality and a determination of impact
may be required. Please advise once this activity has been scheduled.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: Gonzales, Clair [mailto:Clair.Gonzales@tetratech.com]

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 8:22 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: Tavarez, lke <lke.Tavarez@tetratech.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; Dakota Neel
<DNeel2@concho.com>; Robert McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com>

Subject: COG - Folk Federal Tank Battery - 2RP-3964 - Deferment Report

Good Morning,

Attached is the Deferment Report for the above mentioned site in Eddy County, New Mexico. Please
review and let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Clair Gonzales

Clair Gonzales | Geologist Il
Phone: 432.687.8123| Mobile 432.260.8634 | Fax:432.682.3946
clair.gonzales@tetratech.com

www.tetratech.com






